

21 May 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

Jungle Book at The Octagon Theatre - 19 December 2024

In December 2024, the current Year 7 (going into Y8 in August) have been given a fantastic opportunity to see a morning performance of The Jungle Book at the Bolton Octagon on Thursday 19 December at 10.15am. This unique opportunity is invaluable with regards to seeing live theatre and engaging with the cultural experiences available in the local area.

If you would like your son/daughter to take advantage of this trip, then please make payment by following the link in the payment message or through the iPayimpact website by Monday 10 June 2024.

The cost of the trip (including transport) is £25 per ticket.

We will depart from the school lay-by at 9am prompt and return in plenty of time for the school buses.

Please note that any place offered on an educational visit is conditional and may be subsequently reviewed or withdrawn by the Senior Leadership team of the academy, if the student's presence is identified as being potentially prejudicial to the health and safety of those participating in the visit.

If we do not receive payment by Monday 10 June 2024, we will assume your child will not be attending and will be following their normal timetable on that day.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Smith-Hughes at school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Smith-Hughes Head of Drama

Nomin higher

Headteacher: Mr P Cowley

Email: office@bishopr.co.uk website: www.bishopr.co.uk VAT Registration Number: 120 1290 77



